
June 27, 2024 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD FOR DRAFT REVISED CITIZEN PARTICIPATION 

PLAN FOR DAUPHIN COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY & ECONOMIC 

DEVELOPMENT 

 

Notice is hereby given that Dauphin County Department of Community & Economic 

Development has revised its Citizen Participation Plan (CPP).  The DRAFT revised 

CPP will be available for review and comment from June 28, 2024 until July 15, 

2024. Copies of the DRAFT revised CPP will be available for review by visiting our 

website at https://www.dauphincounty.gov/government/support-

services/community-and-economic-development/economic-development-

corporation/community-development-block-grant or at the following locations: 

 

Dauphin County Department of Community & Economic Development 

3211 North Front Street, Suite 301-C 

Harrisburg, PA  17110  

Hours of operation:  9:00 to 4:00 daily 

 

Northern Dauphin County Human Services Building 

295 State Drive 

Elizabethville, PA  17023 

Hours of operation:  9:00 to 4:00 daily 

 

Housing Authority of the County of Dauphin 

501 Mohn Street 

Harrisburg, PA  17113 

Hours of operation:  9:00 to 4:00 daily 

 

Written comments on the DRAFT revised CPP may be submitted to Debra 

Laudenslager, Program Coordinator, Dauphin County Department of Community & 

Economic Development, 3211 North Front Street, Suite 301-C, Harrisburg, PA 

17110 or via email at dlaudenslager@dauphincounty.gov.  Written comments MUST 

BE RECEIVED no later than July 15, 2024. Please call 717-780-6250 with any 

questions.   

 

Respectfully,  

George Connor, Executive Director 
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